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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Cooking for the 

Election Stall 

Sports Practice 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,            
1st April, 2019 

9:00 am 

 
 
 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Wed 
3-4 

Small 
Schools    

Athletics 
Carnival - 
Crookwell 

Thurs 
4-4 

Musica Viva 

Fri 
12-4 

Easter Hat 
Parade & 

School Fair -  
Unveiling of 
the blinds in 

the COLA 

Tues 
 
30-4 
7-5 
14-5 
21-5 
28-5 

 
KINDER 
START 

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Next Assembly will be on Monday, 1st April at 9:00 am. - everyone is welcome. 
 
Thank you for your support at the BBQ, cake stall and raffle on Saturday, 23rd March.  Thank 
you to our dedicated band of helpers who made the stalls a success, your time is                
appreciated.  Extra thanks to Mick who organised the day. 
 
The Small Schools Athletics Carnival will be on Wednesday, 3rd April, 2019.  The rain was 
glorious to have, even tho’ it upset the running of the carnival.     
 
Therefore, for legal  reasons, we do need another permission note signed with the correct 
date.  Please complete the note attached and return with payment (if you haven’t already 
paid) by Monday, 1st April.  If parents are available to come and help at the carnival, that 
will be fantastic.  The bus will leave school at approximately 9:20 am and return by 2:45 pm. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 

 

Some of our K-1-2 students baking     

ANZAC biscuits for the Election Stall 
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Celebrating Success - Week 8 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Lucas Frew 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lulu Rumble x 2 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Seth Whitehouse x 2 
Regan Martin 
 
 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Seb Cummins 
Lucas Frew 
Hunter Pirihi 
Pippa Bell 
Josie Calleja 
Lillyann Cummins 

 
 

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
The Kirralong room students have been working hard learning how to tell the time, both digital and analogue.  
Year 2 have been busy learning specific number facts, while Year 1 and Kindy practise their counting to 100 and 
their skip counting. 
 
The children are also enjoying their reading group rotations whee they are given time on Reading Eggs, jumble 
mania (word search), reading with myself and doing either comprehension cards or working with Mrs Hayes. 
 
We continue our work on families in History, with this week, writing a compliment we could give each member 
of our family.  I hope you received your compliment. 
 
“Third time lucky?”  Hopefully the weather will hold out for us on Wednesday, 3rd April so we can attend the 
athletics carnival. 
 
 
 

Be a Learner 

 Look at your teacher when she is speaking; 

 Listen to your teacher; 

 Follow directions. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Happy Birthday to you in March:  
 

Hunter - 19th  Chase - 28th 
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THE OFFICE CORNER:   

BOOK CLUB - due back Tuesday, 2nd April, 2019 

 

Woolies Earn & Learn is on again this year.   Commencing 1st May 
until 25th June, 2019.  If you or your friends or family shop at Woolies, 
please collect the stickers for our school so we can gain valuable    
equipment for our students.  Thank you. 

P & C NEWS 
 

Helping out - A big thank you to the mums, dads, grandparents and teachers who helped at the Election Stall on 
Saturday.   
 
P & C Raffle - Winners are grinners - not sure who the lucky ones are yet. 
 
Chocolates for sale - We are still looking for families to take a box (or even half) to sell to family, friends or 
work colleagues.  Can you help?  Please contact Karla on 0429 123 935 if you would like to buy some          
chocolates or take a box to sell. 



 

Our students made lots of 

yummy goodies for the Election 

Stall - chocolate crackles,    

honey joys and ANZAC biscuits. 


